
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 7, 2025 
 
Don Houston, Operations Supervisor 
Department of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal 
P.O. Box 280 
Yarmouth, NS  
B5A 4B2 
 
Dear Mr. Houston, 
 
Re: Highway 334 Crosswalk 

 
At our Regular Council meeting on December 12, 2024, Council unanimously approved the request for 
the Department of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal to conduct a study to assess appropriate 
safety measures for the crosswalk in Wedgeport. 
 
We understand that the financial implications of an improved safety measure at that location is the 
financial responsibility of the municipality.  We have uncovered several near misses in that location 
already with the revised location of the school. 
  
Please let our CAO know if there are any more specifics you require, he may be reached at 
admuise@munargyle.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nicole Albright 
Warden 
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